
Important: Plan Ahead for OBOS Mandatory Pre-Proposal 

Meeting December 18, 2024 

Please be aware that due to ongoing construction work outside of our Headquarters, traffic or 
parking may be delayed.  

To ensure you arrive on time for the meeting, please plan accordingly and allow extra time for 

potential delays. 

 

 

(There is no left turn on N Raymond Ave. Please follow the detour to turn on N 12th St to access N 

Raymond Ave and arrive at THEA HQ parking lot) 


